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Discarded alcohol stolen from LCBO not fit for human consumption

	The Nottawasaga OPP were contacted on Saturday, September 28th at 11:40 a.m., advising that sometime overnight a significant

quantity of discarded  alcohol had been stolen from the LCBO premises.

The alcohol that was taken included a variety of beer, wine and spirits that had been removed due to expired shelf life, or containers

were contaminated due to dents or punctures.  The contents of these containers are considered unfit for human consumption.

If you have any information regarding this theft, please contact OPP at 705 434-1939 or if you wish to remain anonymous, you may

call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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